
Friday 2nd February 2024 

Bankside Primary School Weekly Newsletter  

Learning Cog focus—Initiative!            

The children that were chosen by their teacher this week to receive the 
award in our assembly: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to our winners this week in Rainbow, Orange, Yellow and Green Bases! 

 

Next week our learning cog will be collaboration! Stay tuned to see who the 

winners are in Rainbow, Blue, Indigo and Violet Bases! 



Dates for your diary! 

 Monday 12th-Friday 16th February half-term school closed 

 Monday 19th February INSET Day—school closed for pupils 

 Tuesday 20th February, school re-opens for pupils after half-term 

 

At Bankside we really enjoying scientific enquiry! We look forward to our 
practical science lessons where we make predictions and test our ideas. As 

part of our learning, we collaborate with our classmates and discuss our   
findings. We need our resilience learning cog to ensure that we keep            

investigating, even when our predictions were not correct!  



Reading at Home! 

Please ensure that your child has daily opportunities 
to read their reading book at home. This will ensure 

they practice their reading fluency and comprehension 
skills.  



In Red Base this week we had a special visit from a paramedic and an         
ambulance! We were lucky to see the inside of an ambulance and learn how 

paramedics help people when they are unwell.   

 

Blue Base art—using clay to 
make Ancient Greek tiles! 

In Indigo Base we 
had a really          

interesting visit 
from Zoo Lab! This 
learning is linked to 
our geography topic 
on rainforests. We 
learnt about the  

animals that live in a 
rainforest and in-
formation about 
their habitat. It 

was very interesting 
and also so much 

fun! 


